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We invite you to explore the possibility of becoming a Malone Scholar at The Overlake School or you may 

want to pass this information on to someone you know who might qualify and benefit from such an 

opportunity. 

About the program 

The Overlake School was selected in the Spring of 2007 by the Malone Family Foundation to receive a $2 million 

endowment for the funding of educational opportunities for gifted students whose families demonstrate financial 

need.  

Founded by Dr. John C. Malone of Colorado, the Malone Family Foundation’s primary goal is to provide scholarship 

funding at the secondary level for students who are at the top of their classes and have the desire and drive to 

maximize their potential, but have limited financial resources to attend independent schools.  

The school is pleased to offer academically talented and motivated students the opportunity to apply for a Malone 

Scholarship. Students applying to or returning students entering the seventh grade through twelfth grade are 

eligible for the award for the upcoming school year.  The amount of the award will vary according to the financial 

need documented by the student’s family. 

 

Who is considered for the Malone Scholars Program? 

To be a candidate for the Malone Scholars Program at The Overlake School, a student must: 

• be a United States citizen 

• meet all admission/enrollment requirements of The Overlake School 

• be an academically strong student as evidenced by grade reports and test scores 

• seek a college preparatory education 

• show enthusiasm and motivation for maximizing his/her educational opportunities 

• have demonstrated financial need of at least 30 percent of school costs 

• be applying to or entering the seventh through twelfth grade at The Overlake School for the upcoming 

academic year. 

 

Additional information: 

1. The Overlake Malone Scholarship Committee will assess all eligible financial aid applicants and make 

choices based on scholarship criteria.  

2. All financial aid information is confidential. 

3. Students being considered for a Malone Scholarship must provide proof of US citizenship. 

4. If your child does not qualify for Malone Scholar status, financial aid may still be available to help you afford 

an Overlake School education. 

5. Please contact Lou Sabino at lsabino@overlake.org or (425) 868-6191, x616, if you have questions.   
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